
 

  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 
February 12, 2020 

      

Evacuation Route Exercise Planned for Nanoose Bay  

Residents of Nanoose Bay are reminded that an evacuation route exercise is planned for February 13, 
2020. The exercise is scheduled to take place along major routes between 10:00 a.m. and 12:00 p.m. and 
traffic in the area will be affected. The exercise is designed to test proposed evacuation options to 
effectively time an evacuation within Nanoose Bay in the event of a small or large-scale evacuation. Please 
see the map below to view the evacuation routes that will be followed in this exercise.  
 

 
 For more information, please contact: 
 Emergency Services 

 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 250-390-4111 

 emergencyservices@rdn.bc.ca  
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